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Offiob of the Dean

March 1, 1927.

Sir Arthur Currie , G.C.L'.G.,

Principal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,

Forgive me for not answering your letter 

to me of February 8th at an earlier date. The reason for 

this delay has been that the acceptance and allocation of 

medals and prizes can only be made by the Faculty in full 

session. I need hardly add, however, that I know tnat the 

whole Faculty will appreciate very highly indeed the courtesy 

and kindness of His Honour the lieutenant-Governor of the 

Province in offering these medals for competition in the 

College. I shall suggest to the Faculty, which meets on 

Friday next at 4 p.m., that the silver medal be awarded to 

the student standing highest in the final or fourth year 

honours in the Department of History, and the bronze medal 

to the student in the second year achieving the highest 

standing in Latin and Mathematics. Tnis allocation may,

as I suggested, be changed by the Faculty itself, and if it 

is I shall notify you immediately.

Yours very sincerely,

Dean


